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SUFFOLK POLICE INVESTIGATING STABBING INCIDENT

SUFFOLK, Virginia (January 24, 2022) Suffolk Police are investigating a stabbing

incident which occurred in the 2500 block of Wilroy Road on Sunday, January 23,

2022.

An Officer responded to Sentara Obici Hospital shortly after 5 p.m. as the victim was

transported by private vehicle to that location due his injuries which were non-life

threatening.

The victim, Charles Vaughan, age 54 of Suffolk Virginia, advised that he had been

stabbed by a known individual earlier that same day around 7 a.m. following a verbal

altercation.

The incident remains under investigation and no further information is available at this

time.
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